
From: Matthews, Eugene H.
To: Erwin, Rachel D. <Erwin_RachelD@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Gaulden, Sidney L. <Gaulden_SidneyL@scdps.state.sc.us>

Leaks, Zenda S. <Leaks_ZendaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
Doerring, Lora Lee <Doerring_LoraLee@scdps.state.sc.us>
McWhorter, Laurence S. <McWhorter_LaurenceS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 3/12/2001 9:49:53 AM
Subject: RE: 36.7

Yup. He got them Friday night (you were cc'ed on the e-mails--did you get them?). He left me no messages over the 
weekend. We'll touch base today.

You, Marcia, and the rest of the guys did outstanding work at Park Street last week on this issue. Kudos.

-----Original Message----- 
From: Erwin, Rachel D.
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2001 9:40 AM
To: Matthews, Eugene H.
Cc: Gaulden, Sidney L.; Leaks, Zenda S.; Doerring, Lora Lee; McWhorter, Laurence S.
Subject: 36.7

I gave Marcia a copy of the proposed proviso amendment to 36.7 for you to send to Phillip with the narrative and the 
spreadsheet. Did you send this to Phillip? It was my understanding from the phone converstation Friday, that he 
wanted both.
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